Grandad S Island
Thank you very much for reading grandad s island. Maybe you have knowledge
that, people have look numerous times for their favorite books like this
grandad s island, but end up in infectious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some harmful virus inside their computer.
grandad s island is available in our digital library an online access to it is
set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our digital library hosts in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the grandad s island is universally compatible with any devices to
read

We Were Liars Deluxe Edition E. Lockhart 2017-05-23 The New York Times
bestseller We Were Liars is now available as a not-to-be-missed hardcover
deluxe edition! Whether you know how it ends (shh . . . don’t tell!) or have
let too many seasons go by without discovering the truth about the Liars for
yourself, you will want to get your hands on the exclusive new content in this
deluxe edition. And act fast: the first printing is signed by the author! A
beautiful and distinguished family. A private island. A brilliant, damaged
girl; a passionate, political boy. A group of four friends—the Liars—whose
friendship turns destructive. A revolution. An accident. A secret. Lies upon
lies. True love. The truth. We Were Liars is a modern, sophisticated suspense
novel from National Book Award finalist and Printz Award honoree E. Lockhart.
In addition to the bestselling novel, the collector’s edition includes: ·
Never-before-shared letters from Gat to Cadence · A fascinating behind-thescenes look at the author’s creative process · The author’s hand-drawn map of
Beechwood Island and the Sinclair family tree · Unique ideas for book
discussions—Sinclair family–style · An excerpt from E. Lockhart’s upcoming
novel Genuine Fraud—a psychological thriller that will leave you breathless
Read it. And if anyone asks you how it ends, just LIE. Praise for We Were
Liars: 20 Weeks on the New York Times Bestseller List One of James Patterson's
"Favorite Thrillers for the Beach" (The New York Times) “Haunting,
sophisticated . . . a novel so twisty and well-told that it will appeal to
older readers as well as to adolescents.” —The Wall Street Journal “A rich,
stunning summer mystery with a sharp twist that will leave you dying to talk
about the book with a pal or ten.” —Parade.com “Thrilling, beautiful, and
blisteringly smart, We Were Liars is utterly unforgettable.” —John Green, #1
New York Times bestselling author of The Fault in Our Stars “You’re going to
want to remember the title. Liars details the summers of a girl who harbors a
dark secret, and delivers a satisfying, but shocking twist ending.”
—Entertainment Weekly “An ambitious novel with an engaging voice, a clever plot
and some terrific writing.” —The New York Times Book Review “No one should be
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talking about the shocking twist ending. What we can talk about is . . .
[Lockhart’s] razor-sharp portrayal of a family for whom keeping up appearances
is paramount and, ultimately, tragic.” —Chicago Tribune
My Summer with Grandad Tom Tinn-Disbury 2021-04
Nihon Ai Aimee Major Steinberger 2007 An animator and author on dolls and
Japanese popular culture describes her trip to Japan to visit the place where
her favorite dolls are made and to see Kyoto and Tokyo, dress up in costumes,
eat at theme restaurants, and shop.
There's a Mouse in My House Ross Collins 2021-09
Something Like Breathing Angela Readman 2019
The Snowflake Benji Davies 2022-10-13
The Storm Whale Benji Davies 2014-09-30 Every day, in a house by the sea, a
little boy watches his father leave for a long day's work. The boy is lonely,
until one night, a storm brings a very unexpected change. This is a
heartwarming story of the bond between a father and son.
Read Island Nicole Magistro 2021-09-14 Join a very brave girl and her furry
friends on an adventure to Read Island! Through the power of imagination and
the pleasure of reading, this curious trio set sail for a magical island made
of books. On their way they discover a joyful collection of animals converging
by sea and land, just in time for an unforgettable story hour. A rhyming
celebration of nature, books and the importance of stories, Read Island invites
you to experience the diversity and wonder of a hidden and wild place. In the
company of sea wolves, humpback whales and spirit bears, readers will discover
simple meditations that summon a magical destination - one filled with beloved
friends, safe spaces and stories to be revisited again and again. For makebelieve though it may look, There is an island made of books. This world of
stories, safe and true, Is always here to welcome you.
Wherever You Are Nancy Tillman 2010-09-14 . . . I wanted you more than you'll
ever know, so I sent love to follow wherever you go. . . . Love is the greatest
gift we have to give our children. It's the one thing they can carry with them
each and every day. If love could take shape it might look something like these
heartfelt words and images from the inimitable Nancy Tillman. Wherever You Are
is a book to share with your loved ones, no matter how near or far, young or
old, they are.
Grandma Bird Benji Davies 2018-10-18 A tender and heart-warming new story from
the world of The Storm Whale. Noi isn’t at all sure about staying at Grandma’s.
Grandma boils seaweed for soup, and there’s not much to do on the tiny island
where she lives where the wind cuts in and the grass grows sideways . . . But
that’s before Noi gets swept up in the dramatic rescue that will mark the
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beginning of their touching new friendship.
The Memory Box Joanna Rowland 2017 "I'm scared I'll forget you]]' From the
perspective of a young child, Joanna Rowland artfully describes what it is like
to remember and grieve a loved one who has died. The child in the story creates
a memory box to keep mementos and written memories of the loved one, to help in
the grieving process. Heartfelt and comforting, The Memory Box will help
children and adults talk about this very difficult topic together. The unique
point of view allows the reader to imagine the loss of any they have loved - a
friend, family member, or even a pet. A parent guide in the back includes
information on helping children manage the complex and difficult emotions they
feel when they lose someone they love, as well as suggestions on how to create
their own memory box.
My Father's
climbs into
mother will
answers and

Arms are a Boat Stein Erik Lunde 2013 Unable to sleep, a young boy
his father's arms and asks about birds, foxes, and whether his
ever awaken, then under a starry sky, the father provides clear
assurances.

Tad Benji Davies 2020-06-23 * Indie Next List Selection * Winner of the Oscar's
Book Prize * From Benji Davies, the award-winning creator of The Storm Whale
and illustrator of the Goodnight Already! series, comes a heartwarming and
tender tale about courage and growth, featuring a special tadpole named Tad.
Tad is small. In fact, she is the smallest almost-a-frog in the whole, wide
pond. That makes it hard for her to do big things like follow her tadsiblings
who swim to other parts of the pond when they outgrow the nest. As her
tadbrothers and tadsisters swim up, up, up, they leave poor Tad by her
lonesome. That’s until...Big Blub shows up! He's not only bigger than Tad, but
Big Blub isn't exactly what a tadpole would consider friendly. Swimming at her
own pace, Tad soon learns how to to be bigger than her fears. Benji Davies
creates a memorable and timeless tale that proves sometimes the mightiest
creature comes in the smallest package.
The Storm Whale in Winter Benji Davies 2016-09-22 A follow-up to the bestselling The Storm Whale, winner of the 2014 inaugural Oscar's First Book Prize
in association with the Evening Standard. It’s winter time and Noi’s island is
covered in a blanket of snow. Even the sea is icing over. Noi is worried about
the little whale he saved last summer: Can he survive the harsh conditions?
Little does Noi know that it’s the little whale’s turn to save him. A magical
and touching story about a lasting friendship. A truly beautiful work packing a
real emotional punch. ‘At the heart of this emotionally charged story is the
joy of a lasting friendship, tender and true’ Fiona Noble for The Bookseller,
Children’s Book of the Month
Be Glad Your Dad...(Is Not an Octopus!) Matthew Logelin 2016-05-03 Be glad your
dad is not a dog, because he would lick your face to say hello! Most of the
time, you're glad your dad is your dad, until he gets grouchy, bossy, or just
totally gross. Then you wish you could swap him for something else. But be
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careful what you wish for, because it could be way worse.... In this silly
what-if story, kids will roar with laughter at the misadventures of a monkey
dad, an alligator dad, a whale dad, and even a unicorn dad! But nothing can
replace the dads who love them more than anything in the whole wide world. Be
sure to check out the fun facts about the animals in the story in the back of
the book!
Grandad's Prayers of the Earth Douglas Wood 1999 Because Grandad has explained
how all things in the natural world pray and make a gift to the beauty of life,
his grandson is comforted when Grandad dies.
Katie Morag and the Wedding Mairi Hedderwick 1997 Everyone on the Isle of
Struay is excited about the wedding of Granma Mainland and Neilly Beag, except
Grannie Island, until Katie Morag thinks of a way to cheer her up.
The Giant of Jum Elli Woollard 2015-05-07 "Fee!" he said, and "Fi!" he said,
and "Fo!" he said and "Fum!" Look out children, the Giant of Jum is grumpy and
hungry and he's off in search of a tasty snack. And the tastiest of all is a
boy called Jack! But Jack and his friends don't see a scary giant, they see a
magically tall man - a man who can fetch lost balls and rescue cats from trees!
Perhaps this hungry giant is softer than he seems... An incredible rhyming text
and a brilliant, big-hearted twist on a classic fairy tale, from the uniquely
talented author and poet, Elli Woollard, and award-winning illustrator, Benji
Davies. The Giant of Jum also contains an important message for all: don't eat
kids, eat cake!
Stone Age Boy Satoshi Kitamura 2007 When a modern young boy is transported back
in time to a Stone Age village, he learns all about a new way of life, in this
entertaining combination of imagination and prehistoric facts.
Miss Little's Gift Douglas Wood 2009 In a tale that will resonate with children
who have ADHD, Douglas, the youngest, smallest, and newest student in his
second-grade class, doesn't like reading and has trouble sitting still, but
when his Miss Little forces him to stay after class each day, Douglas begins to
enjoy the pictures in the book his teacher has chosen for him.
Fun on the Farm Benji Davies 2011 A fun board book that introduces farm animals
to toddlers with lots of tabs to pull and flaps to open
The Grotlyn Benji Davies 2017-09-07 A stunningly illustrated picture book full
of mystery and suspense, from the bestselling author of THE STORM WHALE and
GRANDAD’S ISLAND.
Also an Octopus Maggie Tokuda-Hall 2016 Even the most totally awesome story
starts with a little bit of nothing. What happens next is up to you ! [4e de
couv.]
My Grandad Is A Star Lucy Thatcher 2021-01-21 "Always twinkling and brightening
grandad-s-island
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my life from near and far, I know this to be true because my grandad is a star"
A rhyming tale of love, loss and the everlasting beauty of the relationship
between grandparent and grandchild. Follow along as a young girl and her
grandad enjoy fun adventures and learn what it means to love your family.
Grandpa's Fortune Fables Will Rainey 2021-11-12 Fun stories to teach your kids
about money. "Perhaps the most cleverly written, and delightful to read,
financial education book" J.J. Wenrich (Author and Financial Advisor) When
Grandpa Jack was a young man, he went on an adventure to a faraway island in
search of gold. Whilst he was on the island he discovered 'The Three Rules of
Wealth'. These rules helped him to become a very wealthy man. As Gail shares
her Grandpa’s adventures, your kids will learn: - The difference between being
'Rich' and being 'Wealthy' - How to earn money - The importance of saving their
money - How to grow their money (investing) - That patience is the superpower
of the wealthy - Why they should avoid gambling, scams and (bad) debt Your kids
will also have to try and solve Grandpa's Mystery Code as they answer short
questions to recap on what they have learnt throughout the book. “This book
should be in every school library” Kevin Gatland OBE "I would give this book 5
stars out of 5 ... It’s great to read aloud!" Isla Manson, avid reader, age 11
Grandad's Camper Harry Woodgate 2021-04-06 A Stonewall Honor Book "As warm and
friendly as a kind grandparent." Kirkus Reviews, STARRED REVIEW "For the hope
for new adventures, and the glimpse of intergenerational kindness and
understanding, this lovely book should be on every shelf." School Library
Journal, STARRED REVIEW Best Picture Books of 2021--School Library Journal
Future Classic Picture Books of 2021--Bookstagang's Best of 2021 "An effective
tool for teaching empathy, and the intergenerational bond at the story's center
is a heartstrings puller. This picture book, in which a girl helps her
grandfather embrace life again following the death of Gramps, may well aid
young readers in understanding others' grief." Shelf Awareness Discover a
wonderful grandfather-granddaughter relationship, as a little girl hatches the
perfect plan to get her Grandad adventuring again. Gramps and Grandad were
adventurers. They would surf, climb mountains, and tour the country in their
amazing camper. Gramps just made everything extra special. But after Gramps
died, granddad hasn't felt like traveling anymore. So, their amazing
granddaughter comes up with a clever plan to fix up the old camper and get
Grandad excited to explore again. This beautiful picture book honors love and
reminds us not only to remember those we have lost, but to celebrate them.
On Sudden Hill Linda Sarah 2014-08-28 Birt and Etho are best friends, they play
on Sudden Hill, making marvellous contraptions out of cardboard boxes. But then
a new boy, Shu, wants to join in too. Birt isn't sure that he wants Shu to join
them. Eaten up with jealousy, he goes home and refuses to come out to play.
Until Etho and Shu come to his house with the most marvellous cardboard
contraption so far... A compelling, poignant story about accepting someone new,
with text by Linda Sarah and illustrations by Benji Davies, creator of The
Storm Whale. Also by Linda Sarah: The Secret Sky Garden, illustrated by Fiona
Lumbers Tom's Magnificent Machines, illustrated by Ben Mantle Also by Benji
grandad-s-island
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Davies: The Storm Whale Grandad's Island The Storm Whale in Winter Grandma Bird
The Dinosaur That Pooped a Planet! Tom Fletcher 2017-09-05 From Tom Fletcher
and Dougie Poynter of McFly comes a supersonic space adventure filled with
planets, poop, and pandemonium! One boy, one space rocket, one very hungry
dinosaur: the ingredients for an explosive space adventure of epic poopportions! But when Danny realizes he’s forgotten Dino’s lunch box, the very
hungry dinosaur eats everything in sight, including their only way home: the
rocket! How will Dino get them back home? Meet Danny and his pet Dinosaur,
Dino. No matter what this ravenous reptile ingests, he never keeps it down for
long.
Grandad's Secret Giant David Litchfield 2017-09-07 'Funny, touching and
visually stunning, this really is a book to treasure.' Daily Mail A GIANT story
of belonging and friendship from David Litchfield, author of the Waterstones
Illustrated Book Prize 2016 winner The Bear and the Piano. "He has hands the
size of tables," Grandad said, "legs as long as drainpipes and feet as big as
rowing boats. Do you know who I mean?" "Yes," sighed Billy. "The Secret Giant.
But he's not real!" Billy doesn't believe his Grandad when he tells him there's
a giant living in his town, doing good deeds for everyone. He knows that a
giant is too big to keep himself hidden. And why would he WANT to keep himself
a secret? But as time goes on, Billy learns that some secrets are too BIG to
stay secret for long... This delightful heartfelt story of belonging and
friendship teaches the importance of tolerance and acceptance to young
children.
Heidi Johanna Spyri 1915 A Swiss orphan is heartbroken when she must leave her
beloved grandfather and their happy home in the mountains to go to school and
to care for an invalid girl in the city.
Cry Heart, But Never Break Glen Ringtved 2016-03-15 A beautiful, sensitive
picture book about being able to say goodbye to thosewe love, while holding
them in memory."
If All the World Were... Joseph Coelho 2019-01-03 A moving, poetic picture book
about the love between a grandfather and child.
Let's Talk About When Someone Dies Molly Potter 2018-11-15 From Molly Potter,
best-selling author of How Are You Feeling Today? and What's Worrying You?,
comes a picture book for starting conversations with children about death,
bereavement and what happens next. When someone dies, we can feel a whole host
of different emotions and explaining them to a child isn't so easy. This book
uses clear, easy-to-understand language to answer complex questions about death
and how a child might feel when someone dies. It covers all manner of tricky
subjects with sensitivity and honesty, from what death is to why people die.
Each double page spread takes a child through how they might feel, what they
might think and how they might behave. With engaging illustrations, gentle
guidance and simple advice for parents and carers, Let's Talk About When
grandad-s-island
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Someone Dies fulfils an important but difficult need for starting conversations
with children about death and bereavement, in an accessible and supportive way.
Grandad's Island Benji Davies 2019-08 This gorgeous Benji Davies title is now
available in board book format! At the bottom of Syd's garden, through the gate
and past the tree, is Grandad's house. Syd can let himself in any time he
likes. But one day when Syd comes to call, Grandad isn't in any of the usual
places. He's in the attic, where he ushers Syd through a door, and the two of
them journey to a wild, beautiful island awash in color where Grandad decides
he will remain. So Syd hugs Grandad one last time and sets sail for home.
Visiting Grandad's house at the bottom of the garden again, he finds it just
the same as it's always been -- except that Grandad isn't there anymore. Sure
to provide comfort to young children struggling to understand loss, Benji
Davies's tale is a sensitive and beautiful reminder that our loved ones live on
in our memories long after they're gone. Praise for Grandad's Island: 'Davies's
elegantly rough illustrations, evoking a child's paintings, tap into the
imagination of death with little fuss, and his story declines to offer kids
instruction on how to feel. Indeed, Grandad's Island doesn't mention death at
all, but is deeply in touch with the ways in which loss and abundance commingle
in the mind, correcting and assuaging each other.' The New York Times Book
Review 'The creator of The Storm Whale (2014) offers another thoughtful picture
book guaranteed to spark discussion...Recommend to young families dealing with
loss, especially those who prefer to gloss over the scientific realities.'
Booklist Online 'As with The Storm Whale, Davies offers a story of loneliness
and togetherness distinguished by understated, deeply felt emotions and a
nautical milieu.' Publishers Weekly 'This book is innovative and useful as a
way to talk about the idea of loss--without ever referring to actual death.
Parents and educators can use this to talk with a child about how it's normal
to be sad and miss loved ones...Cheerful, brightly colored illustrations make
this a fine choice to use with the youngest of audiences. Since death isn't
directly specified, this title also works for when a child's loved one is
moving far away. An excellent vehicle to gently approach the topic of loss.
Recommended for collections needing these types of materials.' School Library
Journal 'Grandad's Island by British author-illustrator Benji Davies (The Storm
Whale; Bizzy Bear series) celebrates a close grandfather-grandson relationship
with warmth and style. Whether it's read as a picture book about love, loss or
just missing someone who isn't around anymore, it's a charmer. Cheerful
cinematic spreads invite young readers into all sorts of intriguing places,
from a cozy attic full of curiosities like a turtle teapot, to a vast ship's
deck, to the deep jungle of an island paradise.' Shelf Awareness for Readers 'A
resonant, layered tale that will only gain in texture as its readers get
older.' USA Today
My Two Grandads Floella Benjamin 2019-05-07 Aston's Grandad Roy played in a
steel band and Grandad Harry played the trumpet in a brass band. Aston always
enjoyed going to visit them and listen to them practise. But soon he wanted to
join in. So he asked Grandad Roy to teach him to play the steel drums and then
he asked Grandad Harry to teach him to play the trumpet. He loved practising
grandad-s-island
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both instruments. Then the school needs a band to play at the school fair, and
both grandads want their own band to play. Finaly Aston had an idea - both
bands join together to make one big band, and Aston joins in first on steel
drums and then on trumpet. This delightful story of a mixed-race family
reconciling their very different cultures is a wonderful celebration of diverse
cultures. Written by one of Britain's foremost campaigners and media
personalities and illustrated by a highly regarded illustrator, this book is
sure to build on the success of My Two Grannies.
Grandad's Island Benji Davies 2015-07-02 After the phenomenal success of The
Storm Whale and On Sudden Hill, this new book by Benji Davies deals with the
emotional topic of losing a grandparent. Subtly told, this beautifully
illustrated book tackles a difficult subject with great sensitivity and depth.
At the bottom of Syd’s garden, through the gate and past the tree, is Grandad’s
house. Syd can let himself in any time he likes. But one day when Syd comes to
call, Grandad isn’t in any of the usual places. He’s in the attic, where he
ushers Syd through a door, and the two of them journey to a wild, beautiful
island awash in color where Grandad decides he will remain. So Syd hugs Grandad
one last time and sets sail for home. Visiting Grandad’s house at the bottom of
the garden again, he finds it just the same as it’s always been — except that
Grandad isn’t there anymore. Sure to provide comfort to young children
struggling to understand loss, Benji Davies’s tale is a sensitive and beautiful
reminder that our loved ones live on in our memories long after they’re gone.
Praise for Grandad's Island: 'Davies’s elegantly rough illustrations, evoking a
child’s paintings, tap into the imagination of death with little fuss, and his
story declines to offer kids instruction on how to feel. Indeed, Grandad’s
Island doesn’t mention death at all, but is deeply in touch with the ways in
which loss and abundance commingle in the mind, correcting and assuaging each
other.' The New York Times Book Review 'The creator of The Storm Whale (2014)
offers another thoughtful picture book guaranteed to spark
discussion...Recommend to young families dealing with loss, especially those
who prefer to gloss over the scientific realities.' Booklist Online 'As with
The Storm Whale, Davies offers a story of loneliness and togetherness
distinguished by understated, deeply felt emotions and a nautical milieu.'
Publishers Weekly 'This book is innovative and useful as a way to talk about
the idea of loss—without ever referring to actual death. Parents and educators
can use this to talk with a child about how it’s normal to be sad and miss
loved ones...Cheerful, brightly colored illustrations make this a fine choice
to use with the youngest of audiences. Since death isn’t directly specified,
this title also works for when a child’s loved one is moving far away. An
excellent vehicle to gently approach the topic of loss. Recommended for
collections needing these types of materials.' School Library Journal
'Grandad's Island by British author-illustrator Benji Davies (The Storm Whale;
Bizzy Bear series) celebrates a close grandfather-grandson relationship with
warmth and style. Whether it's read as a picture book about love, loss or just
missing someone who isn't around anymore, it's a charmer. Cheerful cinematic
spreads invite young readers into all sorts of intriguing places, from a cozy
attic full of curiosities like a turtle teapot, to a vast ship's deck, to the
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deep jungle of an island paradise.' Shelf Awareness for Readers 'A resonant,
layered tale that will only gain in texture as its readers get older.' USA
Today
Be a Tree! Maria Gianferrari 2021-03-30 A lyrical, gorgeously illustrated look
at the majesty of trees—and what humans can learn from them Stand tall. Stretch
your branches to the sun. Be a tree! We are all like trees: our spines, trunks;
our skin, bark; our hearts giving us strength and support, like heartwood. We
are fueled by air and sun. And, like humans, trees are social. They “talk” to
spread information; they share food and resources. They shelter and take care
of one another. They are stronger together. In this gorgeous and poetic
celebration of one of nature’s greatest creations, acclaimed author Maria
Gianferrari and illustrator Felicita Sala both compare us to the beauty and
majesty of trees—and gently share the ways in which trees can inspire us to be
better people.
The Storm Keeper’s Island Catherine Doyle 2019-01-22 "Magical in every way." Eoin Colfer, author of Artemis Fowl “Fans of Harry Potter or Percy Jackson can
add Fionn Boyle as a generous and brave hero from the Emerald Isle.” – School
Library Connection Fionn Boyle comes from a long line of brave seafarers,
people with the ocean behind their eyes. But he can't help but fear the open
sea. For years, Fionn's mother has told him stories of Arranmore Island, a
strange place that seems to haunt her. Fionn has always wondered about this
mysterious island, and from the day he arrives he starts noticing things that
can't be explained. He can sense the island all around him, and it feels like
the island is watching him, too. Once in a generation, Arranmore Island chooses
a new Storm Keeper to wield its power and keep its magic safe from enemies. The
time has come for his grandfather, a secretive and eccentric old man, to step
down. But as Fionn and the other descendants of Arranmore's most powerful
families fight to become the island's next champion, a more sinister magic is
waking up, intent on rekindling a long-ago war and changing Fionn's life and
the island's future forever.
Ice Island Sherry Shahan 2013-01-08 What begins as a training run with sled
dogs turns into a race against time for Tatum and her new friend, a Siberian
Yupik boy named Cole. When a freak blizzard hits this remote island off the
coast of Alaska, the duo seeks shelter overnight in a dilapidated hunting
cabin. Their harrowing ordeal goes from bad to worse when wind-driven snow
forces them to risk an alternate route. Stranded in the untamed wilderness,
they must rely on each other—as well as their faithful huskies—to survive subzero temperatures and bone-numbing exhaustion. Worse still, their food supply
is dangerously low. The most daunting decision comes when the strongest dog
runs away. One person must go for help, while one must stay behind. Either way,
they'll both be alone in the wild for an uncertain amount of time.
Mother Country Charlie Brinkhurst-Cuff 2018-10-18 ***LONGLISTED FOR THE 2019
JHALAK PRIZE*** A leading new exploration of the Windrush generation featuring
David Lammy, Lenny Henry, Corinne Bailey Rae, Sharmaine Lovegrove, Hannah Lowe,
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Jamz Supernova, Natasha Gordon and Rikki Beadle-Blair. For the pioneers of the
Windrush generation, Britain was 'the Mother Country'. They made the long
journey across the sea, expecting to find a place where they would be be
welcomed with open arms; a land in which you were free to build a new life,
eight thousand miles away from home. This remarkable book explores the reality
of their experiences, and those of their children and grandchildren, through 22
unique real-life stories spanning more than 70 years. "The story of Windrush,
is, like any other, a story of humanity. Of life, love, struggle, hope, misery,
success and failure. It's one that is too often neglected in our media ... but
this volume acts as a remedy to that failure of story-telling, which I ask you
to both savour and share." - David Lammy MP Contributors include: Catherine
Ross, Corinne Bailey-Rae, David Lammy, Gail Lewis, Hannah Lowe, Howard Gardner,
Jamz Supernova, Kay Montano, Kemi Alemoru, Kimberley McIntosh, Lazare
Sylvestre, Lenny Henry, Maria del Pilar Kaladeen, Myrna Simpson, Naomi
Oppenheim, Natasha Gordon, Nellie Brown, Paul Reid, Riaz Phillips, Rikki
Beadle-Blair, Sharmaine Lovegrove, Sharon Frazer-Carroll.
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